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Proposed Amendments to the Berthing Guidelines 
 
 
Purpose 
 
   The purpose of this paper is to seek members’ endorsement on the 
proposed amendments to the Berthing Guidelines.   
 
 

Background 
 

2.   The proposed amendments are required to reflect the updated 
information in the Berthing Guidelines.  Please see details in Annex 1.  
 
 
Consultation 
 
3.       The proposed amendments were circulated and endorsed by the PAC 
Working Group on 2 April 2002.   
 
 
Recommendation 
 
4.    Members are recommended to endorse the proposed amendments. 
 
 
Presentation 
 
5.     The paper will be presented by Mr. C. N. Chung of Marine 
Department. 
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